
 Emerald Class Newsletter 

20.4.2018 – Term 5 

What have we been learning? 

This week the children have been focusing on 2D shapes and how many sides and vertices they have. Also  

in maths the children have started to calculate what change the three little pigs needed when they bought 

materials for their houses.  

 

 

 

This week the children became dragons and spent days in dragon school to help write diary entries. We 

have started to practise keeping a steady beat and putting accent on a single beat to work towards one of 

our mini outcomes.  

 

REMINDER: We are still celebrating reading five times a week on different days. The children have received 

certificates this term for reading 5 times every week. The children also get 2 house points for reading 5 or 

more times a week.  

Next Week 

Continue to find change and exploring a new book. Learning dance moves and continuing with directions 

and algorithms.  

 

Dates for you Diary  

Multi skills event – 3rd May 2018 

 


